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Press Release 

December 4, 2014 
 
 

The Cascades Renovation-Phase 1 
The Wall is Coming Down!!! 

 
 

The County of Jackson and The Jackson County Parks and Recreation Department and The 
Cascades Champion Team are proud to announce The Cascades Wall is Coming Down!!! 

 

Monday, December 15, 2014 
8:00 AM 

at 
The Cascades 

1401 S. Brown Street 
Jackson MI  49203 

 
The Cascades has a long history in the Jackson community and surrounding area. It plays a vital 
role in our local economy and pride in our community. Each summer, The Cascades hosts many 
events which bring in thousands of visitors from around the community area and the world.  
So, with the beginning of Phase 1 of the restoration process, we welcome the media and public 
to join us as we witness the demolition of The Wall. 
 
We look forward to the continued support from the community in our endeavor to renovate 
and preserve our community icon, The Cascades. For more information regarding this 
announcement, please contact Scott Robbins, Parks and Fair Director, by phone at (517) 768- 
2917 or by email at  srobbins@co.jackson.mi.us. 
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